
Information COVID -19 (38)
To the entire IST community,

As you all know, following the epidemiological reassessment in Portugal, the government has approved a 
set of measures that, in the case of IST, determined the extension of the XMas School Holidays until the 
week of January 2nd to 9th.

During this week, not only will teaching activities be suspended in their entirety, but teleworking will be 
mandatory. This without prejudice of the dislocations to the campuses essential to the services strictly 
necessary, including, namely, research laboratories, security, maintenance and repair activities.

Thus, during the week of January 2nd to 9th:

1.	 in-person public attendance services will be suspended (they will only work in remote mode, by email or 
telephone);

2.	 access to study rooms, 24-hour spaces, or LTIs will be suspended;

3.	 face-to-face recreational activities on campus will be suspended, including sports activities, student 
center activities, and,

4.	 face-to-face meetings on IST campuses will be suspended.

Any questions regarding this week can be sent to cg@tecnico.ulisboa.pt

I wish all the IST Community, students, researchers, teachers, technicians and administrative staff a Happy, 
Safe and Healthy Holidays and a Prosperous 2022.

Merry Christmas to you all!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico,
contact us by email

covid19@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


